
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Maintenance Board Report
07.10.24

 June 3rd there was the districts state fire Marshall inspection, with a few items 
that need to be addressed. 
 On June 11th JCI (Johnson Control Inc.) performed fire panel and alarm systems 
inspections. 
 June 26th through the 28th, the Craig youth center used a district van to take 
several kids on field trips to Kassan. 
 The districts summer maintenance list is keeping the maintenance department 
busy. Middle school classroom carpets are getting cleaned along with hallway 
floors getting striped and waxed. The science room will be getting painted, and the 
floor waxed and polished. The staff bathrooms are also getting painted.
 The elementary school carpets have been cleaned and touch up paint has 
throughout the school started. The kindergarten classroom and their bathroom is 
getting painting, and the hallway floor are going to be polished.  
 The high school has been pressure washed and the order of stain will be here the 
week of July 8th. We have been working on staff work order requests in the high 
school and are putting together all the furniture that has been order for the staff 
break room, along with a couple new outside park/picnic style tables.
  Head start deck is almost completed and there are some inside lighting issues 
that need to be addressed. 
 Fleet maintenance thus far, bus #02 we are replacing the front kingpins and wheel 
bearing. Bus #01 replacing front brakes and a water repay heating valve along with 
oil changes in all five vans and all four buses. Bus #04 needs new window 
emergency exit switches and brakes adjusted. State bus inspections are also 
coming up in mid-August. 


